
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - JUNE 19, 2006 

KILDRUMMY GATE – TRAFFIC CALMING MEASURES 

Recommendation 

Councillor Meffe recommends: 

1. That staff be requested to investigate and provide a report on traffic calming options for 
Kildrummy Gate between St. Joan of Arc and Solway Avenue;  

2. That staff be requested to report back at the first Committee of the Whole in September; 
and 

3. That York Regional Police be requested to increase their monitoring and enforcement of 
the speed limit along Kildrummy Gate. 

Economic Impact 
 
n/a 

Purpose 

To address the ongoing problem of speeding vehicles along Kildrummy Gate. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Kildrummy Gate runs east west to Solway Avenue, intersected by Tobermory Court and Lamont 
Court.  On numerous occasions residents have called into my office advising me that in the early 
evening this section of road is used as a straight-a-way with cars driving at excessive speeds. 
 
This area is predominately families with young children, many of which play in the Court areas.  
Drivers seem to not be respecting the speed limit in the neighbourhood, posing a risk to many 
young children. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
1.1.3 Identify and implement innovative traffic management alternatives to improve general 

traffic safety. 
 
This report is consistent with priorities previously set by Council. 

Conclusion 

It is my belief that the safety and wellness of the residents in this area should be protected and 
that staff needs to investigate the various possibilities to ensure that the concerns expressed are 
dealt with in the best possible manner 

Attachments 

None 

Report prepared by: 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
Peter Meffe, 
Councillor 


